
Wujal Wujal Aboriginal Shire Council 

Warning and Alert 

Issued Saturday 29th December 2018, 8:10pm 

1. Bloomfield	Track	is	now	CLOSED	
2. Do	not	travel	unless	you	have	confirmed	with	local	police	that	it	is	safe	to	

do	so	

3. Do	not	swim	across	flooded	creeks	
4. Conserve	water	–	parBcularly	if	you	live	at	Lot	10	Bloomfield	Road	–	you	

will	not	be	able	to	pump	from	Main	Water	supply	
5. Who	knows	where	you	are?	Make	sure	family	and	Friends	have	your	up	to	

date	contact	number	

6. Do	you	have	enough	medicaBon	if	the	roads	are	blocked	–	talk	to	local	
Wujal	Wujal	clinic	on	Ph:40	839	000	

7. Stay	indoors	as	power	lines	may	be	down	due	to	strong	winds	and	or	
heavy	rain	

8. Do	not	let	children	swim	in	causeways,	near	boat	ramp	or	visit	the	bridge.	

We	have	flooded	areas	now	–	Parents	and	adults	must	watch	out	for	their	
children	

9. Food	supply,	Electricity.	Do	you	have	enough	to	see	you	through	for	the	
next	week.	

		

Council	will	be	running	on	skeleton	crew.	Any	quesBons	–	do	not	hesitate	to	
email	and	or	call	Council	on	40	839	103.


